Proclamation

WHEREAS, The Project Management Institute (PMI) is the world’s leading not-for-profit membership
association for the project management profession, with more than half a million members and credential
holders in 185 countries; and

WHEREAS, The Honolulu Chapter was established in 1997 with 25 members and the chapter received their
Chapter Charter certificate on June 5, 1998. Membership has grown to over 800+ members in 2020; and

WHEREAS, The Honolulu Chapter decided to conduct virtual seminars, which helped novice professionals
be certified as project management professionals (PMP); and

WHEREAS, the mission of PMI is to promote the project management practice and profession through
networking, sharing of project experiences, training, education, and certification in the State of Hawai'i; and

WHEREAS, the vision of PMI is to have a growing and engaged chapter recognized for excellence and
delivering value to the project management community; and

WHEREAS, worldwide advocacy for project management is supported by globally-recognized standards
and credentials, an extensive research program, and professional development opportunities;

THEREFORE I, DAVID Y. IGE, Governor of the State of Hawai‘i, do hereby proclaim November 15-19,
2021 as

"Project Management Professional Development Week”

in Hawai‘i and ask the people of the Aloha State to recognize the importance of professional development
for these Hawai‘i-based project management professionals.

Done at the State Capitol in the Executive Chambers, Honolulu, State of Hawai'i, this fifteenth day of
November 2021.

DAVIDY.IGE ~— V
Governor, State of Hawai‘i




